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Purpose of this report  
 
The purpose of the report is to communicate to the Council’s Members and 
external stakeholders, including members of the public, the key issues arising 
from the audit work undertaken by Ernst & Young LLP which the latter feels 
should be brought to their attention. 
 
 
 


